
Dear parents and carers, 

  

A reminder for Laches Wood tomorrow; children need to bring their packed lunch, items 

from the kit list and any snacks/drinks. If your child requires medicine/inhalers, please 

ensure you pass this to a member of staff with the completed medical form. 

  

Your child can bring a small amount of money (maximum £5), for the souvenir shop. This 

should be in a sealed envelope with the child's name on and the amount inside clearly 

written on the front.  

  

Children should not take any mobile phones or electrical devices.  

  

Please ensure your child is dropped off by 8:45am. The coach will be leaving approx. 

9:00am from the Maidensbridge Road entrance.  

  

Many Thanks 

School Office 
Sent via 

 

 

https://1bljkjkl.r.eu-west-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fwww.sch.life/1/010201928f524d99-0bdd95e7-0ed2-4716-970c-d8959cefd076-000000/t_fTUK8ThHa5EhMRnEycYREAL2E=395

